Victorian State Branch of the Royal Australian and New Zealand College of Ophthalmologists in collaboration with DEAKIN UNIVERSITY

The Hector Maclean Ophthalmology Prize

2022

Open to final year medical students

The Hector Maclean Ophthalmology Prize is a prize examination for final year medical students. This prize is made available by the Victorian State Branch of the Royal Australian and New Zealand College of Ophthalmologists and comprises funds donated to the value of $500. This prize exam is open to final year Victorian medical students at University of Deakin, Melbourne, Monash and Victorian University of Notre Dame. 

An examination for the prize will be conducted in two parts: a 1-hour written examination consisting of short answer questions, followed by an oral clinical examination for certain selected candidates.

The written examination will be held on Saturday 20th August 2022 beginning at 9.00 am via Zoom. Details will be emailed to candidates closer to the date by their relevant University representatives. Candidates should be on-line in zoom, with relevant ID ready to register, by 8.45 am. 

Successful candidates selected for the clinical examination will be notified by the convenor. The oral clinical examination will be held on Saturday 10th September 2022.  The Victorian State Branch of RANZCO reserves the right to not award the prize if a suitable standard is not achieved in the oral examination.

Closing date for entries is close of business Friday 5th August 2022.  Please email your completed form to your relevant University Contact below by the closing date.

Deakin: Kristy Akrigg somasses@deakin.edu.au
Melbourne: Olivia Soekirno olivia.soekirno@unimelb.edu.au
Monash: Brenna Dempsey brenna.dempsey@monash.edu
Notre Dame: Mansi Rode mansi.rode@nd.edu.au
	The Hector Maclean Ophthalmology Prize 2022

	STUDENT ID NUMBER:
	

	FULL NAME:
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	EMAIL ADDRESS:
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This is a formal application form. Please advise Deakin School of Medicine via somasses@deakin.edu.au if you decide to withdraw your application.

